
BDBF further strengthens its
associate pool with new hire
BDBF is delighted to announce the appointment of Julia Gargan,
who joins the firm from Harbottle & Lewis. Julia advises on
the  full  range  of  employment  issues  with  a  focus  on
contentious and advisory work. She has a particular interest
in disputes involving discrimination.

The top-ranked employment law firm’s ability to attract high
calibre talent is testament to the quality of its client base,
its  stellar  track  record  in  litigation,  the  complex  and
interesting work the team does, and the collaborative approach
it fosters.

BDBF  has  been  top  ranked  by  the  leading  independent
directories for acting for senior executives for the last ten
years consecutively. BDBF also has a growing practice acting
for employers on their high stakes and high value employment
work.

Julia’s  appointment  brings  the  firm’s  headcount  to  six
partners and 13 other lawyers, in addition to its seven-strong
practice team.

Gareth  Brahams,  Managing  Partner  of  BDBF  said,  “We  are
delighted to bring Julia on board as we continue to cement our
position as the ‘go-to’ firm for high-value and high-stakes
employment disputes and advice.”

Julia Gargan said, “I am very excited to join BDBF and work
with the firm’s incredible team of employment lawyers. The
firm often acts on cases at the cutting edge of employment law
and its reputation for Senior Executive work is second to
none.  I  am  therefore  really  looking  forward  to  getting
involved in the wide range of work available.”
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